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REDMOND CITY COUNCIL 
STUDY SESSION SUMMARY 

 
Remote Meeting 

 
April 14, 2020 

 
Mayor Staff 
Angela Birney Beverly Mesa-Zendt, Planning Manager 
Members of the Council Tam Kutzmark, Senior Planner 
Tanika Padhye, President  
Jeralee Anderson, Vice-President  
David Carson 

Jeff Churchill, Transportation Strategic Advisor 
Carol Helland, Director of Planning and 
Community Development 

Steve Fields  
Jessica Forsythe  

Cheryl Xanthos, MMC, City Clerk  

Varisha Khan  
Vanessa Kritzer  

 
Convened: 7:30 p.m. Adjourned:  9:56 p.m. 
 
Council President Tanika Padhye opened the meeting and overviewed the agenda.  
 
Update on the 2020 State Legislative Agenda 
 
Written materials only. 
 
General discussion ensued regarding the Governor’s Order and the OPMA. 
 
Redmond 2050 - Comprehensive Planning Update - Scope and Overview 
 
Ms. Carol Helland, Director of Planning and Community Development, stated that this is a review 
process that needs public engagement and consultant approvals. 
 
Ms. Beverly Mesa-Zendt, Planning Manager, and Mr. Jeff Churchill, Transportation Strategic 
Advisor, reported regarding: 

• Public engagement and briefings; 
• Growth Management Act; 
• Local review; 
• Deliverables;  
• Transportation Master Plan overview; 
• Visioning and land use scenarios; and 
• Timeline. 

 
General discussion ensued regarding upcoming planned Council action; public engagement; 
incorporating census data; Council actions; best practices; and expected delays.  
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Council Subcommittees 
 
Mayor Birney spoke regarding the possible subcommittees.  Council President Padhye spoke 
regarding signing up for the various committees.   
 
General discussion ensued regarding engaging with the community and outreach; overlap with 
committee of the whole; committee make up; staff involvement; Council engagement; types of 
committees; and number of meetings.  
 
Council Talk Time 
 
Councilmember Padhye commented regarding an anti-discrimination resolution provided by 
Councilmembers Forsythe and Kritzer; and overviewed the next regular business meeting agenda. 
 
Councilmember Fields spoke regarding commenting to the press on an issue and an investigation 
process. 


